

Dear all,

there will be a PandaRoot EVO Meeting WED Apr 2

14:00-16:00

Audio testing from 13:30.

Agenda items:

1.) The "genfit write tracks into a root file" discussion
see also

http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=msg&th=1802&rid=326&S=b5455077318093fca4fcdfb129c236a6#msg_6124

-> discussion and compromise proposal

2.) run_reco.C
(i.e. reconstruction macro for all detectors)
re-discussion, because of another aspect

3.) computing workshop in May?
discussion

4.) interesting input from the computing model group
(Alice experience)
maybe already important now
-> alignment and coordinate systems

5.) ideal tracking
if we have noone taking care of this in the moment,
but we urgently need it.
brainstorming: can we find a workaround?
(idea: how about maybe a dummy detector in fsim).

6.) logo
opinion poll: what does everyone think of the bamboo?
http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=msg&th=1487&rid=0&S=c931ea96624d3fd40f9f19f302de1a0e#msg_4932

Hope to talk to you all.

Soeren (& Johan)
